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M E D I A    A L E R T 

 
Lancaster County Board of Elections & District Attorney to Hold Press Conference 

Friday, October 25th at 11:30 AM in the Commissioners Meeting Room 
 

Lancaster, PA – The Lancaster County Board of Elections – consisting of County Commissioners Ray 

D’Agostino, Josh Parsons and Alice Yoder – together with Lancaster County District Attorney Heather Adams, 

will hold a press conference on Friday, October 25th at 11:30 AM in the Commissioners Meeting Room located 

on the 7th floor of the Lancaster County Government Building.  

 

Board of Elections staff members identified and contained incidents of voter registration fraud. Elections staff 

and the District Attorney’s office are currently assessing the nature and volume of the fraud. Suspected 

fraudulent voter registration forms were dropped off at the Board of Elections Office in two batches at or near 

the deadline for submission. There are approximately 2,500 voter registration applications total in these two 

batches. Concerns were raised during the staff’s normal process to review and enter applications into the 

Statewide Uniform Registry of Electors (SURE) System and law enforcement was alerted.  

 

The Board of Elections and District Attorney will provide an update on how these ballots have been identified, 

isolated, and investigated.   

 

Our Lancaster County Elections system is secure. Our systems worked. We will continue to operate with the 

highest levels of veracity, integrity, and transparency so that Lancaster County voters can be confident in our 

election.   

 

Voters who have recently registered to vote are encouraged to check their voter registration online and ensure 

its accuracy at https://www.pavoterservices.pa.gov/pages/voterregistrationstatus.aspx.  
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